West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk



HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil

29th November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has been selected to take part in a French spelling afternoon at Aldersley High School, Barnhurst Lane, Wolverhampton WV8 1RT.

The event will take place on **Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> December 2024**. Children will travel to and from the event on Aldersley High School's minibus, leaving school at approximately 12:30pm and returning by the end of the school day.

All children must be in full school uniform.

Please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible giving permission for your child to attend.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Kabil Headteacher

I agree to my child
to take part in the French spelling afternoon on <b>Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> December 2024</b> at Aldersley High School
During this event press may attend and photographs maybe taken for publication. Aldersley High School may also take photographs for their publications. Please give permission below for your child's photographs to be taken.
do / do not give permission for my child to have photographs take. (Please circle)
give permission for my child to travel to and from the event on Aldersley High School's minibus.
SignedParent/Carer Date:















